
YOU ARE INVITED!

Lincoln County, Oklahoma was awarded a Safe Streets for All (SS4A) planning grant from the US 

Department of Transportation to create a roadway safety action plan following the principles of a Safe 

System Approach. The plan will identify projects and ways to reduce roadway fatalities and serious 

injuries within the Lincoln County roadway network. 

You are invited to a public meeting to learn more and provide feedback on areas in Lincoln County that 

could benefit from safety improvements.

DATE , TIME , AND LOCATION:

February 10th, 2025

4:00pm - 5:00pm

Lincoln County Courthouse 811 Manvel Ave #5, 
Chandler, OK 74834

SAFE SYSTEM APPROACH:

Safe Streets for All
COMPREHENSIVE SAFET Y ACTION PLAN FOR L INCOLN COUNT Y

*From the US Department of Transportation

Scan to learn more
& share your feedback!
LINCOLNCOUNTYSS4A.COM 

YOUR FEEDBACK WILL:

Help create safer roads and mobility

Help reduce fatal and serious injury 
crashes to save lives


